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     The Safety and Security Committee has personally observed  
accidents at the Farewell/Stevens Forest intersection.  This is 
where the round about is to be installed.  There have also been 
traffic problems in front of Stevens Forest Elementary school 
which escalate during inclement weather.  Officer Buchanan has 
been made aware of these incidents and has been requested to 
have police presence at the school during dismissal. 
 
     We will be hosting a neighborhood meeting on January 26 with 
Officer Buchanan to discuss and problem solve neighborhood 
disturbances and destruction of CA property on Greco Garth. 
 
     We have been called concerning absentee landlord negligence 
on 3 properties in Thunder Hill, and contacted Officer Buchanan.  
We are awaiting his response. 
 
     The Consumer Protection Awareness Presentation is being 
planned with Sandy Cederbaum,  Rebecca Bowman -
Administrator of the Office of Consumer Affairs, and Officer Andre 
Lingham - Senior Citizen Liaison.  This presentation will be on 
Wednesday, May 17, from 6:30-8:00 pm at The Other Barn. 
 
     On Sunday evening, Jan. 8 there was a chimney fire on 
Rocksparkle Row.  The house is uninhabitable.  The family of  5, 
including 3 young children, stayed at a neighbor’s last night.  
 
     Our next Safety and Security Meeting will be on Jan. 17 at The 
Other Barn from 7:00-8:00 pm. 
 
  


